
 
 
September 10, 2015 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 7435 
Oakland Mills Road Columbia, MD 
21046 
 

Re: Part 2.933 Change in Identification to FCC ID: 2AENI-M900P 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
I hereby request a change in identification in accordance to CFR 47 Part 2.933 of the FCC rules. The 
original identification used on the equipment prior to this application for Change in Identification is 
HSW-DNT900. The date of the original grant of the equipment authorization 12/31/2008. 
 
I certify that the equipment bearing the modified identification, FCC ID: 2AENI-M900P, does not 
differ from the original equipment. 
 
I further certify that the original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment bearing the changed identification. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl D. White via phone 1-770-832-5039 or email at 
cheryl.white@southwire.com. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Cheryl D. White 
Manager Certifications 
Southwire Co 
One Southwire Drive 
Carrollton, GA 30119 

Southwire Company 
One Southwire Drive 
Carrollton, Georgia 30119 


